
 

 

 
 

Nordique Announces Director Changes 

Vancouver, British Columbia – June 16, 2025 – Nordique Resources Inc. (CSE: NORD) (the 
“Company” or “Nordique”) is pleased to announce the appointment of Sharyn Alexander to its 
Board of Directors of the Company. 

Ms. Alexander currently serves as Chief Executive Officer of the Company and is an 
accomplished mining professional with a 20-year background in the mining and mineral 
exploration industry. She specializes in business development, marketing and investor relations, 
with a proven track record in raising capital for exploration. Her past experience includes serving 
as President of Sun Summit Minerals and holding technical roles with B2Gold, Barrick, and SRK 
Consulting. She serves on the board of the Association for Mineral Exploration (AME) BC and 
several junior exploration companies. Ms. Alexander holds a B.Sc. in Geology from McMaster 
University, an M.Sc. in Geology from the University of Toronto. 
 
Sharyn Alexander replaces Clayton Fisher, who has resigned from the Board of Directors. The 
Company would like to thank Mr. Fisher for his contributions to the Company. 
 
For more information, investors should review the Company’s filings that are available at 
https://www.sedarplus.ca. 

 
For further information, please contact: 
 
Sharyn Alexander, Chief Executive Officer 
 
investors@nordiqueresources.com  
 
Telephone: +1 (778) 650-3003 
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